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What have we been learning? 

It has been a busy week in Jet Class and a great start to the new term. The children have 
been sharing their experiences of Halloween and are looking forward to bonfire night. 

On Wednesday morning we had an exciting visit from Helen from the Dogs Trust, she told us 
all about the dogs trust in an assembly and then came into Jet Class to run a workshop to 
help us understand and be aware of the 5 happy dog rules. The children enjoyed meeting 

Helen’s toy Jack Russell ‘Daisy’. 

 

                

 

We have been completing our cross curriculum writing this week all about Wickwar in the 
past. We have been presenting our knowledge on a fact sheet, including information about 

the gas explosion, jobs in Wickwar in the past and Alexander Hosea.  

We have been evaluating our dance skills from Term 1, thinking about our movements, body 
shapes, rhythm and partner work. 

                                                       



 

                                       

 

 

Next Week 
 

We will be starting our DT learning all about 
preparing fruit and vegetables. We will be exploring 
a range of different fruit and vegetables using our 

senses. If your child has any allergies to any fruit or 
vegetables please let us know by Thursday next 

week, 
 

In Maths will be moving onto subtraction, starting 
with subtracting multiples of 10 from a two digit 

number. We will use manipulatives and the number 
line method. 

 
In P.E we will be starting gymnastics, we will be 
focusing on travelling and balancing on different 

parts of our bodies high and low. 

Home learning 
 

The children had an assembly with Miss Clark on 
Thursday introducing the new reading raffle tickets, 
your child will receive a raffle ticket each time they 

read 5 times a week. Each raffle ticket will be 
placed in a box and a lucky winner will be chosen at 
the end of the term, Please support your child to 

read 5 times a week.  
 

Important Dates 
Friday 24th November  - Non uniform day (chocolate 

donations for the Christmas fair) 
 

Friday 1st December  - Friends of AHS Christmas 
Fair 

 
KS1 Christmas Performances 

 Tuesday 5th December @ 9.30am 
 Thursday 7th December @ 2pm 

 
 
Now that the weather is changing please make sure 
your child has a coat in school for break times as 

they will be going outside even if it is raining.  
 
 


